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November 29, 2019 

 
Subject: Product Termination Notification Wireless Sensors 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Referring to our communication on the closure of our assembly supplier Unisem Batam, dd. 
16.07.19 we are informing you with this letter on the following changes in our portfolio: 
 

Current product  Replacement product 

TH72001KDC-BAA-000-TU TH72001KDC-BAA-000-RE 

TH72012KDC-BAA-000-TU TH72012KDC-BAA-000-RE 

TH72031KDC-BAA-000-TU TH72031KDC-BAA-000-RE 

 
The current product will become obsolete after all our inventory has been depleted.  
 
Regarding the storage of the products received by Melexis we refer to the shelf life confirmation 
letter published on our website. 
 
For logistical follow-up and assistance with your orders, please contact your Customer Relations 
contact at Melexis, Cathy De Ron. In case of technical questions, please contact the undersigned.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Andreas Laute 

Product Manager 
Embedded Lighting & Datacom 

Andreas Laute 
Product Manager 
alt@melexis.com 
Tel: +49 361 4302 6273 

 
 

https://www.melexis.com/en/quality-environment/shelf-life?utm_source=flexmail&utm_medium=e-mail&utm_campaign=globalinternalnewsletternovember2019&utm_content=shelf+life++confirmation+letter
https://www.melexis.com/en/quality-environment/shelf-life?utm_source=flexmail&utm_medium=e-mail&utm_campaign=globalinternalnewsletternovember2019&utm_content=shelf+life++confirmation+letter

